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Follow our library:  

@gablibrary 
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Macon, GA 

Mark your Calendars  
11/25 through 11/29 - Thanksgiving Break 
 
12/12 - GAB student Holiday Party in the                
        Media Center 
12/20  - Winter Concert in the Auditorium at       
       10:30AM, “Twas the Night Before Christmas” 

12/23 through 1/3  - Holiday Break 

 

 

We are so thankful for all the families 

& friends that joined us for our     

Thanksgiving luncheon... 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

The GAB Student Council sponsors, Ms. Eckman and Mr. Acree, 

are pleased to announce the members of the 2024-2025        
Student Council!  These students worked diligently to earn the 

votes of their fellow students and to earn their positions on the 
council.  The candidates completed an application, obtained  

recommendations from the staff, and gave speeches in front of 
their fellow students. They did a fantastic job explaining why 

they wanted to serve on the council.  After counting the ballots, 
the members are Ame (President), Devin (Vice President),       

Zariyah (Secretary), Berkley, Josie, Landyn, Maddie, Jackson, 
and William. Congratulations to each member on their            

well-deserved accomplishment!  



 

 

The Senior Class of 2025 has elected their class officers to lead them 
during the 2024-2025 school year. Congratulations to Mary Pickman 

(President), Veronica Fleming-Slade (Vice President), Emily Stiles 
(Secretary), and Ambria Tharpe (Treasurer). These outstanding 

young women are eager to serve and will dedicate their time and 
talents to supporting their classmates, from now through             

graduation. GAB is incredibly proud of you all and we can't wait to 

see how you take charge of this year, making it truly your own.  



 

 

December Lunch  



 

 

The GLS (GA Library Service 
for the Blind and Print         
Disabled) has added a new 
policy that new applications 
for persons under the age of 
18 must include a Parental 

Acknowledg-
ment for NLS 
Services and 
Devices, signed 
by the appli-
cant’s parent 
or legal     
guardian. All 
current users 
must also have 
this form on 
file by January 
1st . If you 
would like your 
child to        
continue        
receiving       
services or 
would like 
them to apply 
as a new user, 

please          
complete this 
form and      
return it to 
Ms. Smith.  



 

 

December 

 2024 

Birthdays 
 

D’Shaun      12/1      Caden  12/17   

Xander     12/4        D.J.    12/19       

Josh   12/5  Kalena         12/23  

Ja’Khari  12/7  Zariyah  12/25 

Will   12/7  Svet   12/27 

Nik   12/10  Jermaine 12/29 

        James   12/31 


